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East Providence Recreation Dept. announces 2021 Dolly Searle golf winners 

 
EAST PROVIDENCE, RI – This year marks the 66th Dolly Searle Memorial Golf Tournament.   The 

memorial tournament was held at the Agawam Country Club in East Providence. The tournament 

provides funding for annual scholarships, which are awarded to East Providence college-bound 

graduating high school students who plan to major in recreation, education, fine arts and public service. 

 

The 2021 Dolly Searle winners include: 

1st Low Gross: Albert Braz (78) 

Best Ball Team (154): Bob Long, John Heatherton, Craig McManus and Jay MacKevich 

 

The East Providence Recreation Department extends its deepest appreciation to Agawam’s head golf 

professional, Norm Alberigo, as well as our generous sponsors: Cavaco Brothers. Inc.; Community & 

Teachers FCU; Custom Drywall; Del’s Lemonade; Graphic Ink; Motoring Technical Services, Inc.; M.E. 

O’Brien & Sons; P&G Bowling, Inc.; Providence Country Day School; Rumford Pet Center; W.R. 

Watson Funeral Home; Wood’s Heating Service. 

   

 For more information please call the Recreation Department at 401-435-7511. 


